
Leamington and District Table Tennis Association 
 
Minutes of a meeting of the Executive Committee held on 15th September 2005 at WCC Staff 

Club. 
 
Present:- Malcolm Macfarlane (in the chair), Richard Grover, Nathan Lee, Doug Lowe, Phil 
Paine, Ian Stevens, Jim Thomas, Caroline Williams and Estyn Williams. 
 
Apologies for absence – None 
 
1. Minutes -The minutes of the last meeting held on 28th July 2005 were approved as a true 

record and signed by the Chairman. 
  
2. Matters arising – It was agreed to add Steve Hawkins to the Competitions Committee. 
 
3. Correspondence:- from ETTA, routine correspondence – noted. 
 
4. Financial Report – It was reported that all outstanding money due to the former HQ cleaner 
had been paid and Hazel Higgins had refunded money she held for this which was no longer 
needed. A fee of £20 had been paid to the Midland League. £740 had been received in 
league fees. 
 
5. Warwickshire Report – The Committee received a report on the Warwickshire trials. It was 
also reported that the County was purchasing  shirts for all county teams. It was also reported 
that entries were invited to the Mackie Cup. 
 
6. Social report – It was agreed to contact Tracey Fletcher to confirm she was happy with the 
suggested date for Presentation Evening. 
 
7. Web report – It was agreed (with 1 against) to pay £50 to our commercial web site host to 
remove adverts from the site. 
 
8. HQ report – it was reported that Alf Chapman was concerned about the condition of the 
drains at HQ.  
 
9. Dates of next meeting – It was agreed that the next meeting be held on Thursday 17th 
November at WCC Staff Club. 
 
 
 


